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Weekly News – 23rd March 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week, between rehearsals, we have been finishing our 
Maths unit on division, focusing mainly on word problems and 
using division in context. In English we have begun our final 
independent write of the term, the children are being very 
resilient and are trying hard to show the literary techniques we 
have been learning this term. 

If you have not already done so, please send in a plain black 
top and leggings for your child to wear for the performances. 
We have dress rehearsals on Monday when we will be 
performing to KS1 and KS2. Thank you. 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

Y4 Production 

Please encourage your child to have one last look at their song 
words and narrator parts this weekend. 

We will also be setting some Mathletics, so please log on and have 
a go. 

Times Tables / Spelling / Reading 

Little and often! Please keep working on these for a short time 
every day.  

We will be testing Week 10 words for spelling from the beginning of 
next week. 

 

Date Reminders 

  Y4 Production: 

(3 performances) 

Tuesday 27th March: 

9:15am or 1:50pm 

Wednesday 28th March: 

9:15am 

Science/DT Day 

Friday 20th April  

Please send in a shoebox 
after the Easter holiday. 

  Announcements 

IMPORTANT: 

PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILD 
INTO SCHOOL NEXT WEEK 
WITH THEIR BLACK TOP AND 
LEGGINGS IN A NAMED 
PLASTIC BAG.  

THE BOYS WILL ALSO NEED A 
TEA TOWEL (OLD AND 
GRUBBY WOULD BE GREAT!) 
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